
Curriculum Implementation
The Toddlers celebrated the Divine 
Mercy by creating painted heart art.  
They also enjoyed spring with an outdoor 
obstacle course with Coach Schonder, a 
flower art activity, and watering our 
growing “alleluia” flowers. The Toddlers 
were so excited to join Kindergarten in 
exploring a shiny red fire truck that 
visited our campus as well. They ended 
the week enjoying the warmer weather 
with an ice science activity, mixing colors 
into the melting ice.                -Mrs. Spink 

●Apr 28 Family Dance, 7-9pm
●Apr 30 Service hours & Fundraising Due
●May 1 Family Registration Fee withdraw
●May 3 Chuck E. Cheese Dine-out Night
●May 9-12 Teacher Appreciation Week
●May 18 Feast of the Ascension
●May 24 Mrs. Barajas & Mr. Bill’s B-day
●May 29 No School, Memorial day holiday
●Thur Jun 1 Fuddruckers Fundraiser

Curriculum Focus
Spring Flowers & Divine Mercy
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/189Fvqcp7tnDI-hcwJaQqmZjfxjCG6flA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16SwMx8OTZKxbIUjDfwjjgisqEDnvTwxh/view?usp=sharing
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